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NOVEMBER 11
VETERANS MUSICFEST
@DJAIS 

NOVEMBER 7
ELECTION DAY

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S
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Monmouth County has awarded the Borough of
Belmar $200,000 to complete the Lake Como
project, allowing the path around the lake to be
completed and a new fountain installed.

“We hear from residents all the time about this
project, particularly those living in the south end of
Belmar,” said Councilwoman Caitlin Donovan. “We
are thrilled to deliver this good news to them.”

The path currently circles the lake, encompassing
Lake Como and Spring Lake, but stopping at the
Belmar border. The project will use the same
materials for a continuous experience for those
enjoying the lake.

A new fountain will also be installed, which will
contribute to both the water quality and overall
aesthetics of the lake.

Belmar Secures Grant to
Complete Lake Como
Project
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NOVEMBER 1
BELMAR WOMAN’S CLUB

MEETING

NOVEMBER 10
VETERANS DAY
CEREMONY @ 9:30
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Belmar will honor veterans this year on Veterans
Day, November 10, at 9:30 am. The ceremony will
take place at Monument Row between 12th and 13th
Avenues.

This year, Belmar unveiled a new banner program.
Belmar’s Main Street will soon be adorned with
Veterans Banners to honor our local heroes. These
banners stand as a powerful symbol of the Borough’s
respect and appreciation for the brave men and
women who have selflessly served our nation. Their
sacrifices and dedication will never be forgotten.

“We hope it encourages everyone to reflect on the
incredible contributions our veterans have made to
our nation's security and prosperity,” said
Councilwoman Maria Rondinaro, who started the
program.

The banners will be displayed in time for Veterans
Day 2023. We encourage everyone to take a stroll
through our town and see the banners up close. 

Belmar Honors
Veterans

Interested in contributing a photo or announcement to the newsletter? Please send any
contributions to newsletter@belmar.com

Belmar welcomed its first full cycle
studio, Frost Cycle, in a ribbon-
cutting ceremony.

The studio, located at 900 Main St,
Suite B, boasts a full body workout
that focuses on both body and mind.
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“You’ll notice our instructors cueing differently than most, focusing on form and how to
achieve true mind body connection,” said Tara Frost, who co-founded the studio with
her sister, Heather Frost. “Our signature sculpting on the bike is designed to transform
your body and mind.”

Frost Cycle
Opens on 9th
Ave
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